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Everest Insurance (Ireland), DAC (“EIID”) hereby informs the public of the creation of fraudulent 
documents purporting to be surety policies issued by EIID. These documents are not legitimate 
surety policies, and EIID has had no role in creating them.  An example of one of these fraudulent 
documents can be found Sample Fraudulent Document.  

Among the significant indicators of fraud in at least one document discovered by EIID are, the 
following: 

• Incorrect Company Name: The documents refer to “Everest Insurance Company” instead 
of the correct legal entity, “Everest Insurance (Ireland), DAC.” 

• Invalid Contact Information: The email address provided in the 
document, everestinsurance@uaipect.it, is not a legitimate domain name used by or in any 
way associated with EIID or any affiliate of EIID or EIID’s ultimate parent company, Everest 
Group, Ltd. (Bermuda). 

EIID identified similar documents fraudulently purporting to be EIID policies in 2023. 

EIID has reported both the recent discovery of fraudulent documents, as well as the incident 
discovered in 2023, to the Istituto per la Vigilanza sulle Assicurazioni (IVASS) and to its regulator, 
the Central Bank of Ireland. 

For further information, please refer to the official IVASS press release, available here: IVASS Press 
Release. 

We strongly urge anyone who encounters documentation with similar characteristics to contact us 
immediately for further investigation (eiidcustomercare@everestglobal.com). 

EIID takes fraud seriously, and it is critical that all potentially affected parties take prompt action. 

We appreciate your attention to this important matter. 

Everest Insurance (Ireland), DAC 
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